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Community Garage Sale Weekend
June 12 - 15, 2025

Have you started thinking about spring cleaning and decluttering yet? If you want to
be part of the community Garage Sale Weekend, send us your address and tell us
which days and times you’ll be open; we’ll advertise in the local media and create
downloadable maps showing all the locations.

We need at least 10 participants to be able to call this a community event, so send us
your details at dwca.media@gmail.com, or via Facebook Messenger, by June 6!

Security Patrols
While Dieppe Place and Westerra continue to be among the safest places to live in Regi-
na, we still see property theft and vandalism occurring more often than we would like.
To help combat this, we have contracted a private security firm to run mobile security
patrols through both communities.

You can help us to sustain this initiative by becoming a member of the Community As-
sociation. Your $10 membership runs from September to August, entitles your whole
family to participate in events and activities throughout the year, and supports pro-
grams such as this. Contact Kim at 306-537-4914 for your membership today!

Spring classes
New sessions of Flow Yoga and Kettlebell classes start after Easter! For more informa-
tion, and to register, see our Facebook page or website (dieppeplace.org/programs).



Dieppe Place Community Association gratefully acknowledges the support of SaskLotteries and the City of Regina.
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DWCA Board
Chair: Joren Burton (306-515-2525)
Vice Chair: Darren Piper (306-775-1570)
Secretary: Amanda Bily
Treasurer: Jodi Medak
Media: Julie Miles (dwca.media@gmail.com)
Security: Joan Kotyk
Memberships: Kim Young (306-537-4914)
Community Sign: Kim Young
Programs: Vacant
Civic Affairs: Joren Burton
Fundraising: Vacant
Special Events: Vacant

DWCA AGM
May 21, 2025

Our Annual General Meeting will be
held at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, May
21, at Dieppe School (145 Dorothy
Street). We will be presenting our
year-end financial statement, and
holding elections for vacant Board
positions. All Dieppe and Westerra
residents are welcome to attend!


